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This indicator includes invoices for all Town 
departments including the Hanover Public 
Schools. 
 
Over the first quarter of 2018, invoices paid 
have remained even. We will see a spike in the 
next quarter as we reach the end of the fiscal 
year.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
This indicator shows the dollars spent by all 
Town departments including the Hanover 
Public Schools. 
 
Dollars spent has remained fairly even over the 
last quarter. The small spike in April is due to 
payments for the Center School Project. There 
will be a large spike in May, when debt 
payments are due.  
 

 
 

 
 


